
Redbook Committee 

Report to Faculty Senate 

April 6, 2022 

The Redbook Committee worked with representatives of the Kent School and the School of 

Medicine to finalize revisions to their unit documents. The committee voted to move the 

documents forward to the full Faculty Senate for a first reading in April. 

The Redbook Committee was also asked by Senate Chair David Schultz to review and provide 

feedback on the University’s revised Conflict of Interest in Employment (COIE) policy. We 

provided suggestions for improvement, most of which were incorporated into the policy. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rob Detmering, Chair 

 


